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Mark your Calendar  
 
2/23  - Black History Program at 10:30AM 
 
2/23  - School Council Meeting at 2:00pm 
 
3/2  - Cornhole Tournament Fundraiser at GAB 
 
3/7  - Braille Challenge at GAB 
 
3/28  - Spring Concert at 10:30AM 
 
3/29 through 4/5  - Spring Break 
 
4/11 through 4/14  - SCASB Track & Field  
 
5/9  - Spring Musical 10:30AM & 6:30PM 
 
5/10  - Spring Musical 10:30AM 
 
5/16  - Prom at GAB 
 
5/23  -  Graduation 
 
5/24  - Last Day of School 



 

 

Georgia Academy for 

the Blind celebrated 

Black History Month 

with all students         

participating by        

creating a Living Black 

History Museum… 

It was FABULOUS! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Barfield and        

Churchwell’s classes 

visited the Martin      

Luther King Jr. National 

Historical Park in       

Atlanta. 

This field trip created 

an interactive             

experience for the   

students to celebrate 

Black History Month. 



 

 



 

 

Tuesday, High School Art students 
made large cyanotype murals   

during 6th and 7th periods, with the 
help of GCSU Art Professor, Matt 

Forrest. He provided the              
materials, and the students (including daily Middle School            

students) drew on clear plastic to provide a stop-out that would 
protect the treated fabric from sunlight. Once processed in cold   

water, the exposed fabric turned dark blue. This is the process that 
was traditionally used to make blueprints, 

which works well with our Architecture 
unit. Matt will be back to help students 
with individual projects as well. We love 

our community partners and the                
experiences they provide. 



 

 

Dear GAB families, 
 

As our school’s Box Tops for             
Education Coordinator, I want to 
thank you for all your support this 
year with Box Tops! We are close to achieving our earnings goal for 
the school year — and with your  continued support, I know we can 
reach it! 

Our goal is to earn $100.00 through Box Tops this year to help with 

our student fund. We are currently 80% of the way there. 

Every Box Tops product counts towards our goal!  

Let’s work together to get GAB to the finish line. 

 

If you need help with the Box Tops app, please let me 
know.  

-Miss Layson 

slayson@doe.k12.ga.us 
 

mailto:slayson@doe.k12.ga.us


 

 

GAB Families, 
 

Get ready for the American Heart Association’s Heart Challenge! This 
year, our school will be learning about staying strong in body and mind. 
We’ll get moving with fun activities and raise funds for the health of all 
hearts. Plus, they’ll feel good for doing good!  Remember to send colors 

for your child to wear on Wellness Wednesdays:  

Feb. 21st-Yellow 

Feb. 28th-Purple 
 

Look out for the American Heart 
flyer in the GAB newsletter and 
your child’s backpack.  Also, 
download the Heart Challenge 
App or visit heart.org/KHC to learn about all the 
ways your family can help to create a community 
of lifesavers by learning the lifesaving steps of 
Hands-Only CPR.   It’s quick, easy, and fun!  

If you would like to make a donation, please make any checks payable to the 
American Heart Association and send them in a labeled envelope.  Have 
your child turn them in to Mrs. McDavid. We will be collecting donations  
until February 29.  

Thank you for keeping more hearts beating strong! 

Dawn McDavid 

Teacher: Physical Education and Health 

Georgia Academy for the Blind 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

February 2024 

Birthdays 
Ryder    2/2       Brian   2/6 

Jayden  2/2          Arianna  2/11   

Elisha  2/3           Ambria  2/18 

Kailyn  2/4           Roni   2/22 

           Dorrian  2/24 

   

   

   

       


